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Online Prioritization Motions 

• On 1/28/16, the Academic Senate passed and forwarded to the 
administration three sets of criteria to be used to prioritize (a) the selection 
of OCC’s first online program or degree, (b) the order in which to place 
other programs and degrees online, and (c) the order in which to train 
faculty for online teaching. 

• In a meeting with Vice Chancellor Cathey Maze and Associate Vice 
Chancellor Tim Sherwood on 2/4/16, Leadership received the following 
responses. 

o Vice Chancellor Maze is checking with the Higher Learning Commission to 
determine if our selection of the Homeland Security Certificate Program is 
acceptable. 

o Associate Vice Chancellor Sherwood will work with Dean Kayla LeBlanc to 
determine the number of faculty who will take online training in the winter and 
summer and to begin to build those lists using the Senate’s criteria. 

 
Grade Appeal Policy 

• On 1/28/16, the Academic Senate passed and forwarded to the 
administration a new grade appeal process. 

• In a meeting with Vice Chancellor Maze and Associate Vice Chancellor 
Sherwood, they indicated that they approved of the process and planned to 
implement it in the fall 2016 semester.  

 
 


